



Honorary Patron

Her Excellency the Right Honourable Julie Payette, C.C., C.M.M., C.O.M., C.Q., C.D. Governor General of Canada

Présidente d'honneur

Son Excellence la très honorable Julie Payette, C.C., C.M.M., C.O.M., C.Q., C.D. Gouverneure générale du Canada

Board of Directors
Conseil d'administration

Trans Canada Trail Sentier Transcanadien

Neil Yeates

Robyn Seetal Gillian Winckler

Kim Wynn

(Chair/Président)
Japman Bajaj
Eric Gionet
James Goulden
Graham Green
Ron Hicks
Michael Lindsay
(Vice-chair/vice-président)
Carolyn MacKay
Michele McKenzie
Emma Mohns
Valerie Pringle
Patrice Rvan

Trans Canada Trail Foundation Fondation du sentier Transcanadien

Valerie Pringle, C.M., LL.D. (Chair/Présidente) David Cottingham Kirby Gavelin Laureen Harper Amanda Lang Michael Lindsay Ian Pearce Aidan Richardson Ed Steeves Neil Yeates

President & CEO
Présidente et chef de la direction
Deborah Apps

January 8, 2019

His Worship Stephen Molnar 200 Broadway Street Tillsonburg, ON N4G 5A7

Dear Mayor Molnar,

It is with great pleasure that I am writing today to congratulate you on your recent electoral win. As you may know, your municipality is home to an important section of The Great Trail, created by Trans Canada Trail (TCT) and its partners. Because of your community's love of this national treasure, it has declared itself a TCT *Champion Community*.

We are thrilled that The Great Trail, spanning more than 24,000 km, is now connected from coast to coast. Since this project was launched in 1992, TCT has relied on the involvement and endorsement of communities such as yours, which have lent their names to our cause in order to raise awareness about this massive undertaking and to extend our reach across the country. Thanks to the support of communities like yours, and to the dedication of thousands of volunteers and donors, the dream that was born 25 years ago has become a reality.

As a *Champion Community*, we look forward to including the Town of Tillsonburg in our listings of Trail *Champions* in future publications, and to updating you on our activities and inviting you to participate in events taking place in your area.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or suggestions. My office can be reached at ceo@tctrail.ca or at 514-485-4341.

Best regards,

Deborah Apps President & CEO

Encl.

Trans Canada Trail Sentier Transcanadien

321, de la Commune Ouest Suite 300 Montréal, QC H2Y 2E1